Cherry Hills Subdivision

June 2015

Reminders!

- ✓ HOA dues were due in January. Dues are \$72 and should be sent to Cherry Hills HOA. Any dues not paid by August 1st will have a 50% fee.
- ✓ Please remember to clean up after your pets when you are out for your daily walks. SCOOP THE POOP!
- ✓ Please let us know if you have a new email address or if you are new to the neighborhood and would like to receive email updates.
- ✓ Our next HOA meeting will be held at Panera (2535 N. Kansas Expressway) on October 13 at 7pm. *The board is currently looking into alternative locations that are closer to home

CHERRY HILLS BOARD MEMBERS

President Cara Railey

Vice Scott Cannon

President

Treasurer Daniel Popovich

Secretary Angie Bullock
ACC Jay Bramblett

ACC Position Available! You?

Meet Your New Board Members

President- Cara Railey

Cara and her family relocated to Springfield in 2014 for her husband's job at the Assemblies of God National Office. They are both originally from Springfield. They have 3 boys, ages 6, 8, and 10 and their favorite part of Cherry Hills is all the other kids there are to play with. Cara is a former elementary teacher and college instructor, and is currently a stay at home mom.

Vice President- Scott Cannon

Scott and his family moved into Cherry Hills in November of 2013 over Thanksgiving weekend. They were looking for a great house for all the kids in a great neighborhood that was close to work. They have four kids between them: an 18 year old going to college this fall, an 11 year old and two 10 year olds (twins!). He is also involved in Scouting with his boys, and loves to be outdoors. He has worked in the automotive aftermarket for over 22 years, and for O'Reilly Auto Parts for over 18 years.

Treasurer- Daniel Popovich

Daniel has lived in Cherry Hills for 4 years. His wife is Melanie and they have 4 children: Madeline, Matthew, Nate, and Sam. His absolute favorite part of this neighborhood is watching all of the children play together and build great memories. He works for Wyndham Vacation Ownership.

Secretary- Angie Bullock

Angie and her family have lived in Cherry Hills for almost 2 and a half years. She and her husband were born and raised in Springfield. They have two small children and enjoy taking walks to visit the cows. She is a special education teacher at Central High School and makes jewelry in her free time.

Fourth of July!

Firework stands are open and as you celebrate the 4th of July, please observe these suggestions by the board:

- Though fireworks are viewed best after dark, be a good neighbor and don't celebrate too late. Please don't shoot fireworks after 11 pm.
- Please refrain from shooting fireworks in the middle of the street. Especially after dark, it is hard to see people bent over in the street and it is incredibly dangerous. Please shoot them off in your driveway being mindful of passing traffic or use your backyard if it is big enough.
- Pick up after yourself. Every year we get complaints of debris in the yards. Clean up your yard and any debris that you launched that landed in your neighbors' yards.
- Supervise children. Fireworks are dangerous and kids can do unpredictable things in a flash.
- Most importantly- BE SAFE!
- Have a great 4th of July holiday!!



Nextdoor Cherry Hills Website

Nextdoor is a private social networking website that we can use as another resource to communicate about the happenings in our neighborhood. It is also available as an app for your mobile device. Many of you may have already been invited by a neighbor via email. If you would like to be connected through Nextdoor, you can go to www.nextdoor.com and enter your address to gain access. It will ask you to set up an account.

ACC Position Available

We currently have a position with the Architectural Control Committee. This committee needs two home owners to function effectively. If you are interested in serving your neighborhood, please contact Cara Railey at cherryhillshoa@gmail.com. This is a great way to give back to your community and meet some new people.